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PRIORANDDI FOR: Loran L. Bush, Chief Physical Security Section, Division of
Safeguards and Radiological Safety Inspection, IE

FROM: J. R. Creed, Acting Chief, Safeguards Section

SUJECT: REGION III COMMENTS ON LA SALLE POWER STATION SECURITY PLAN
DOCRET NOS. 50-373 AND 50-374

As requested, by your metorandum of April 17, 1981, a review of the

La Salle Power Station Security Plan has been completed. Telophonic comments
|

were given to Mr. R. Skelton, Physical Security Licensing Branch, NMSS,

during October 1980 and March 1981. This licensee's security plan is currently

under final review. A copy of our comments is attached.
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J. R. Creed, Acting Chief
/ afeguards BranchS
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